

Mr. Timothy VanDenBerghe Operations Manager Hi-Tek Security Services, Inc. Oak Ridge Business Park 1860 Old Okeechobee Rd. Suite 503 West Palm Beach, FL 33409

Dear Mr. VanDenBerghe,

This is a brief note to thank your men and women who provided security for our property during last weekend's "Spring Bling" event in Riviera Beach. Both the Board of Directors and the Owners appreciated their courtesy and professionalism.

Sincerely,

Ulla Siekmann

President, Board of Directors

Villa Towers Condominium Association, Inc.